Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILIES
Mental Health Program
The Department of Children and Families, Substance Abuse and Mental Health Program Office announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, October 4, 2022, 3:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. EST
PLACE: Virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams. The access link is listed below and also available on the Department of Children and Families calendar of events located here: https://www.myflfamilies.com/newsroom/public-events-meetings/.

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%3Ameeting_ZDllYjRlMTctMzgwMi00NTI4LWI2MDYtYzhlNGVlZjc2ZmE2%40thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522f70dba48-b283-4c57-8831-cb411445a94c%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252217953c17-4f9a-4e32-bc08-3423060da39f%2522%257d%26CT%3D1664220853024%26OR%3DOutlook-Body%26CID%3D0CCFB512-568F-45F5-AD1D-191AA3AD6DA0%26anon%3Dtrue&type=meetup-join&deeplinkId=0d1cbb8e-aa01-481a-a4a3-4a44f6ccdd72&directDl=true&msLaunch=true&enableMobilePage=true&suppressPrompt=true
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This is a report writing workshop for the Criminal Justice Sub-Committee and is in accordance with Senate Bill 96 for the members of the Commission on Mental Health and Substance Abuse. The Commission is comprised of individuals appointed by the Governor, President of the Senate, and Speaker of the House. Discussion topics will include the current status of Florida’s behavioral health system of care and opportunities to further examine the current methods of providing mental health and substance use services in the state. Specifically, the group will confer on ways to better improve the effectiveness of current practices, procedures, and programs, in providing such services; identify any barriers or deficiencies in the delivery of such services; and recommend changes to existing laws, rules and policies.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: The agenda and meeting materials will be forth coming. For information on the Commission please visit the Commission website: https://www.myflfamilies.com/service-programs/samh/commission/index.shtml.

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
